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Senator FAULKNER: Has there been any reupholstering of any leather chairs in the Prime 
Minister's office or the cabinet anteroom since the election?  

Ms Mills: I will have to check on the cabinet anteroom but I can confirm that in the Prime Minister's 
office, as part of the reupholstering of the sitting room chairs, which have a leather backing in a very 
specific colour, we have had to order new leather for those chairs to the value of approximately 
$5,000. 

Answer: 

Re-upholstery of four (4) x three seater “Norman” lounges in the Cabinet Anteroom (Brumby 
Orange Leather) commenced in August 2013 and was completed in November 2013.  


